
Corrigendum 

For Attention of Applicants 

 

The “Last date for receipt of application against the Advertisement No. HWB/2/2015 

indicated as 15.11.2015 Upto 1500 Hrs.” has been extended to 07.12.2015 Upto 1500 

Hrs.”. 

Accordingly, necessary corrections have been made in the advertisement and uploaded 

on the website. 

 

(V.M. Thomas) 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 


